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Acting Headteacher:  Miss Helen Pearce

15 April 2013

Dear Parent

I do hope you and your children had an enjoyable and relaxing Easter holiday and that your children are ready for exciting learning this term.

My name is Helen Pearce and I am delighted to be working here as the Acting Headteacher.  I would like to introduce myself to you in person this week and hopefully meet you all.


WEDNESDAY 17 APRIL
KS1 PARENTS
2.15
SCHOOL HALL


THURSDAY 18 APRIL 
KS2 PARENTS
2.15
SCHOOL HALL

Not only will this be an opportunity for us to meet each other, but I will be unveiling a new and exciting writing initiative that we are launching here at St Maddern’s called THE BIG WRITE.  This is a great way for children to have regular opportunities to produce extended pieces of writing.  It will be really helpful for your child if you are able to attend so that you know how best you can support them at home with the BIG WRITE homework.  

Over the holidays E. R. Jenkin and Sons have worked hard on improvements and maintenance jobs which have been completed.  Unfortunately scaffolding is still up as the painting was unable to be completed because of the weather!! The scaffolding will be down on Friday morning all being well.  Please could you and your children take care to walk in front of the barrier on entering the school.
I am delighted to be able to announce that Charlotte Taylor is officially now St Maddern’s secretary.  This is great news as she already knows you all and is very much part of the school family.

Now spring has sprung and summer is just around the corner we will soon be doing some gardening around the school.  Please speak to Miss Pearce if you are able to help or if you have any plants or bulbs that you would like to donate, as they would be gratefully received.

Clubs begin again next week and will be as follows:-


MONDAY

Brass Club
3.00 – 3.45pm 
(NO BRASS 22 APRIL)


WEDNESDAY
Choir

3.00 – 3.45pm
Brownies 
4.30


THURSDAY

Film Club
3.00 – 4.30pm

FRIDAY

Drama
3.00 – 4.00pm

Please note Choir will start on Wednesday 1 May.
Special Menu

Thursday 18 April is Indian Day and the school meal choice will be:-

Chicken Balti or Vegetable Tikka Pin Wheel

Homemade Naan Bread, Bombay Potato, Rice, Carrots and Peas

Fruit Mousse or Fresh Fruit Salad

Yours sincerely

Miss H Pearce

Acting Headteacher
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